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Dates to Remember
Feb 4-8
Quarter Crusades!
Feb 5
Girls Soccer Tryouts
Feb 6
SSC 5:30 pm PTC 6:30 pm
Feb 8
Mandatory Mtg for 2019-2020
Sibling Parents 9:15 am
Feb 11
No School
Feb 12
100th Day!
Emotional Wellness Conversa-
tion 6:30 pm/AUD
Feb 15
6th Gr Coffee Chat 8:30 am/LIB
Daughters Dance 7 pm
Feb 18
No School
Feb 20-22
Used Book Sale AUD
Feb 21
ELAC 9:15 am/LIB
Feb 22
Family Science Night 4-6 pm
Feb 26

Whole Child Wellness Mtg
8:30 am/LIB
Feb 28
ATS Test 9:15 am/LIB

Dolphin art by
LdV 8th grader Joseph O'T.

Your school-related event
could be featured here!

This newsletter is distributed every
Monday of the schoo! year. The
submission deadiine is 8:45 am on the
last, non-holiday Thursday preceding
distribution. Please email your articles
to: dsandsons@sbcglobal.net.
Events and services advertised In this
newsletter are not necessarily endorsed
by LdV PTC or SCUSD.

Published by the parents of
Leonardo da Vinci eK-8

Next Issue:
Electronic - Feb 11
Deadline: Feb 7

Paper - Mar 4
Deadline: Feb 288
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Leonardb da Vinci

Integrated Thematic Instruction Through Arts & Sciences

The LAV Quarter Crusades Have Begun!
Beginning today, each grade level will compete against all other grades, and the grade with the most points on
Friday, Feb 8 wins a movie party and bragging rights.

Students will have an opportunity to “boost” their own grade’s points by adding QUARTERS to their own grade
bucket during lunch. They may also choose to “crush” other grades by adding any other coins or dollars (NOT
QUARTERS) to other grade's buckets.

All proceeds will help to fund site technology needs such as training, classroom headsets, wireless audio
equipment, and chromebooks.

Girls Soccer Tryouts
One Day Only - Tuesday, February 5th 3:30 - 5:00 pm LdV Soccer Field All 5th, 6th, 7thand 8th grade girls are
welcome. Will be flexible for Shakespeare participants.

Cafe da Vinci is OPEN
Just $1.50 for a freshly brewed 12 oz cup of Peet's coffee {or $2 for a mocha) for the adults and $1 hot chocolate
for the kids on Monday and Friday mornings. Thank you for your support of the Cafe (proceeds from Cafe sales
paid for the kitchen renovation).

2019-2020 SIBLINGS!
The sign up list is in the window of the front office. Signing up merely holds a spot. Enroliment is not guaranteed!
You must plan to attend a Mandatory Meeting on February 8 at 9:15 am to find out the final steps of enroliment.

Emotional Wellness Conversation
Considering mindfulness group for your kids or teenager? Heard a lot about it but still not quite sure what it is?
Leading up to our new Mindfulness program - CHILL. Club - we will host a Parent Mindfulness Orientation Work-
shop (Parents Only) on February 12, 2019 at 6:30pm in LdV Auditorium. Bring your questions to be answered.
At the workshop, we will introduce the Mindfulness program, give you a taste of some of the activities we do with
the kids and teens and talk about what the research and or experience is telling us about the benefits of mindful-
ness for young people.

Sacramento State Academic Talent Search (ATS)
The ATS Qualifying Exam will be available to current 4-8th grade students on February 28 in the LdV Library. Ap-
plications should be returned to the front office by Feb 20. Please contact diane-soule@scusd.edu with questions.
ATS has created a short video highlighting some of their courses in action! The video can be viewed at https://youtu.
be/brUE1uYJSdg. More information is available at www.csus.edu/coe/ats.

Yearbook Dedication Page
Surprise your child with a dedication page in the yearbook commemorating their years at LdV or create a memory
page for your child and their friends. Quarter page is $25; half page is $50; Full page is $100. Reserve your space
now. See details and order form. Space is VERY LIMITED.

Order this Year’s Yearbook Online
Between now and Aprit 26 you can order your yearbook online for only $32. See the form in the electronic news-
letter or go toybpay.lifetouch.com ID code 1131619. You can also order by check (payable to LdV PTC) using the
form and box in the front office. There will be a limited number of books on sale for $35 the last week of school,
50 best order now.

Save the Date for an LdV Tradition! Daughters of da Vinci Dance
On Friday, February 15th 7-10 pm in LdV Auditorium
Buy or order tickets now. Limited tickets at the door--this event sells out
The class of 2020 invites all daughters of Leonardo da Vinci to attend the 13th An-
nual dance on February 15th. Walk the red carpet for a glamorous night filled with
music, desserts, photo booth, raffle prizes, and more! Look for ticket sales before and
after school beginning Feb 11th through the 15th. Limited tickets will be available
at the doot. If you would like to help, or have goods or services you would like to

donate, please contact Angie Ford at Angie-Ford@scusd.edu
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Attention LAV Bakers!
The Daughters of da Vinci Dance committee is asking for donations of BITE SIZED sweet treats.
All handmade or store-bought goodies are appreciated. Please drop any donations off in the front
office on Friday February 15th before 3:12pm.
Need voluntesr hours? If you are interested in volunteering, please contact Angie Ford
at angieford12@hotmail.com or visit the SignUp website: http://signup.com/login/en-
try/1016991123153104072

Thank You!
We were able to collect 28 bags of gently used clothing for the recent JOOI Club project. Thank
you to everyone who participated.

Girls on the Run is Back at LAV for its Second Season!
Practice begins on the week of February 11 and ends with the Girls on the Run 5k on May 11th.
Over the course of the 10-week program, girls in 3rd -5th grade develop essential skills to help
them navigate their worlds and establish a lifetime appreciation for health and fitness. Our pro-
gram culminates with girls positively impacting their communities through a service project and
being physically and emotionally prepared to complete a celebratory 5k event. Registration opens
on January 22nd at www.gotrsac.org. Space is limited, so don’t detay! For more information, con-
tact Brett Wiliams at brettwiliams678@gmail.com or Nora Finch at pureskincarestudio@gmai.
com or visit www.gotrsac.org

Whole Child Wellness at LAV

What is a Wellness Policy? A Wellness Policy is an important too! for parents, our school, and
the district in promoting student weliness. It contains goals specifically for health education, physi-
cal education, health services, nutrition promotion and education, school gardens, counseling
services, and safe environments. The full text can be read at http://www.scusd.edu/post/scusd-
school-weliness-palicy.

What is the Whole Child Wellness Team? Parents with hands-on ideas are encouraged to join
our team as we prioritize and implement the District Wellness Policy. Our community is diverse
and strong, and your skills in fitness, gardening, nutrition, stress management, meditation, grant
writing, cooking, or social media are needed! We meet 8:30-9:30am on 2/26, 3/5, and 5/28 in
the LdV Library.

Can You Make a Small Change Towards a Healthier Valen-
tine’s Day?
How about a red fruit tasting bar, making Valen-slime, or learning about the human heart? Look
for more heart healthy classroom ideas in the orange School Wellness binder, located in the front
office.

Science Fair Brochures
The LdV Science Fair is looming. Because it is required for 5-8th grade students, brochures went
home with 5 & 6th grade students. Middle School students have electronic versions. You can pick
up a printed copy in the main office or find it attached to the electronic newsletter.

Dolphin Yacht Club
Dolphin Yacht Club (DYC) will meets Tues and Thurs mormings at 8 am. Questions: Joe at joe@
scarpa.com

D.Y.C. Repair Service
Do you have any items that need repair? Anything that requires wiring, welding, soldering, or
mechanical fixing? Let the students of the Dolphin Yacht Club put their skills to the task. Contact
us to see how we can help. E-mail: joe@jscarpa.com. If we c¢an fix it, we only ask a donation to
help fund our solar boat build.

Ink Recycling
We are recycling old ink cartridges thanks to the efforts of LdV parent, Jewel Mohr. Please drop
your used ink cartridges (no copier toner please) in the front office.

Don’t Throw Out Used Markers—ColorCycle!
All around LdV students and teachers are collecting used markers that are ready to be discarded.
The markers will be sent to a facility where they will be converted into clean fuel. This fuel can be
used to power vehicles, heat homes, cook meals and more! Please help support our efforts by
sending your kids in with any used markers you may have around the house — even non-Crayola
brands. A drop-off box is located in the front office for your child to deposit the markers.
Thank you! Heather Anderson scissorsbeatpaper@gmail.com

Are You Getting the WEEKLY Newsletter?
In an effort to make LdV news even more accessible, we have gone electronic. You can have news at
your fingertips by signing up through our website leonardodavincischool.org. Paper newsletters will
be distributed the first Monday of every month (we can always use help coliating).

Upcoming Holidays

& Early Dismissals
Feb 11: No School - Lincoln's Birthday
Feb 18: No School - Presidents' Day

Support Your Child’s
Imagination with OnStage
OnStage Theatre Arts begins classes again
January 29th. Support your child’s imagina-
tion, confidence and speaking skills through
theatre arts. You can register for OnStage
(Tues. and Thurs. for K-3rd grade), OffStage
(Tues. and Thurs. for 4-6th grade) and Improv
(Fri. for 4-8th) at our website onstagesac.com.
If you have any questions please contact Cyn-
thia Speakman at 916-502-0336. Sign up

soon as classes fill quickly.

What'’s Happening After School?

OnStage: (Tues & Thurs); Creating Plays
(Wed); Improv (Friday) onstagesac.com to
register

OffStage: Tues and Thurs onstagesac.com
to register

Spanish Class: Session #2 will start next
week: Monday December 3rd -Feb 25th for
k-3 students. Tuesday Dec 4th - Feb 26th for
4-8th grade. Wednesday Dec 5th conversa-
tional Spanish Class for Advance students.
Room #29 3:30- 4:15 pm

Contact ingridsspanishstudio@gmail.com
Early Engineers (LEGO) Classes

Mondays, (K-2) Library, (Grades 3-6) Com-
puter Lab Session B: 12/3, 12/10, 12/17,
1/7, 114, 1/28 https://www.dreamclasses.
org/schools/leonardo-da-vinci-elementary

HoneyCode (COMPUTER) Classes

Fridays, Library Session B: 12/21, 1/11, 1/18,
1/25, 2/1, 2/8, 2/15, 2/22,3/1, 3/8
https://www.dreamclasses.org/schools/
leonardo-da-vinci-elementary

_ .mf““" the District

unization clinics - Each Thursday
school is in session Sept-May 3-5:30 pm
For eligible SCUSD students under the age 19.
Parent/guardian must be present. Please bring
all immunization records and a Medi-Cal card
(it applicable) for each student. At the Enroll-
ment Center in room 4 (5601 47th Ave). First
come, first served. 916 643-9412
School Lunch Prices
Elementary and K-8 school lunch prices are
$2.75. Visiting adults $4.00
Breakfast is free for enrolled students

Cawwuni(‘ml Eve-a(‘s

* Great news! Students can now access
Sacramento Public Library services with their
student ID's. Learn more about this new part-
nership: http://www.scusd.edu/e-connec-
tions-post/students-can-now-access-sacra-
mento-public-library-their-student-id-cards



PTC News

Teacher & Staff Appreciation The community of LdV parents and Starbucks host
an appreciation breakfast for our hardworking teachers & staff on the Thursday mornings follow-
ing class meetings. Each month we ask a different grade to host one of the breakfasts: March-
2nd grade; April-1st grade; May-Kinder & EK. Thank you to 3rd grade for hosting January's
breakiast!

The School Climate Committee will send out a Volunteer Spot signup to be shared with classes
for their assigned month. If you have any questions or would like to join the SCC & Teacher Ap-
preciation Week Committee please contact carrie.sabillon@gmail.com.

School Cents We are currently in 16th place out of 20 schools with 67,940 points for the
year. In order to remain in the competition and earn School Cents monies, we need to reach
100,000 points by the end of April. If any family makes a purchase at Arden Fair Mall, please
either upload the receipt via online or drop it to the front office in the box. Another great way to
earn points is to attend some of their events:

February 9: Celebrate Chinese New Year and enjoy a traditional lion dance from Eastern Ways
Martial Arts!

Eam 1,000 Bonus Points for School Cents for checking in at the Kids Club events.

If you shop at Alex and Ani, Cinnabon, Cracs, Garage, and Paprus to receive TRIPLE points for
our school. Thanks for all you do. Tom Proulx, LdV PTC VP of Fundraising

Join our NEW PTC Facebook Page! The Leonardo da Vinci PTC has a new
Facebook group page, and we would love to have all our members join. This is a private Face-
book group where you can get all the latest PTC news and updates about what's happening at
our school. Search “Leonardo da Vinci PTC” on Facebook to be added to this new group!

Landscaping at the Front of the School Pians are underway to re-landscape
the front of our school, where we were sad to lose our historic oak tree over the summer. A mo-
tion was made at the January 9 PTC meeting to fund up to $25,000 out of PTC reserves for the
front of school fandscaping. All PTC members are invited to comment and vote on the approval
of these funds at the next PTC meeting, on February 8 at 6:30 p.m. in the library.

PTC Needs YOU Do you have experience in bookkeeping and/or accounting? The PTC
Treasury team is looking for a few interested people to joining their team of 4 in the upcoming
school year. Interested? Have questions? Please contact Ryan Fong at RCFong@aol.com or
Lisa Holland at lisa-holland@leonardodavincischool.org.

The PTC is putting together a TEAM of individuals to run our Fundraising Events in the upcoming
school year. We are looking for people who have an interest in fundraising and who are excited to
help raise money for our enrichment programs at LdV! New ideas and faces welcome! The time
commitment can be as much or as little as you would like. And the more the merrier! For more
information please contact Lisa Holland (lisa-holland@leonardodavincischool.org).

We are also looking for a President Elect (two year commitment). In addition, we have one com-
mittee chairs open: Culturally Inclusive Education. If you are interested in either of these positions,
please contact diane-soule@scusd.edu.

Display Your Heritage! We are looking for families who would like to create a cultural
display for our Cutturally Inclusive Education (CIE) case in the main hallway. The case can be
planned by an individual, family, or group of friends to highlight a culture of their choice. Contact
Jen Jennett at jen_mcelhannon@yahoo.com.

Will Your Employer Match Your Contributions to LdV PTC?
Your Class Contribution, PTC Membership Dues and additional contributions to the LadV PTC
(“Make Mona Smile" funds) may qualify for a matching gift with your employer as part of their
community giving campaign, particularly if you work for a larger employer.

Check with your employer and/cr use the link below to see if your contributions might qualify.
https://www.matchinggifts.com/rit/

If you think your employer may make matching gifts, please contact either your class treasurer
or a member of the LdV PTC Treasurer Team at Idvptc@gmail.com.

Garden Workdays
If you are interested in helping out or just want to know the goings on of the LdV Learning Garden,
please email Jen Jennett at Jen_mcelhannon@yahoo.com to be added to the garden emalil list.
Learning Garden Workdays: Mar 3, April 6, May 4, and June 1

Used Book Sale Donations
Donating used books for the used book sale is ongoing! Please leave any unwanted books in the
book sale bin in the front office anytime or arrange a pickup of larger donations with Jen Jennett
at jen_mcelhannon@yahoo.com. Kids chapter books, young adult books, and books in Spanish
are especially popular at the sale but we are also happy to have: Cook Books, Magazines, Music
books, Non fiction, Baoks on CD, Large print

Family Science Night
Date: Friday, Feb 22
Time: 4:30pm-6:00pm
Location: LdV Auditorium
Hands-on Science Stations,
Food Trucks, Family Competition,
and Free Coffee

Atlfm the Dtfce

ndance Information
Email Sick and Tardy

Please email toresO@scusd.edu with your
students’ absences and tardies or call 395-
4636. By email or phone, leave the child's
name, room number, date of absence and rea-
son for being out of schoal { i.e.: illness, doc-
tor appointment, religious, out of town, death
in family). Please use “absence” in the subject
line of your email. You will receive a reply if your
email has been received. Absence verification
must be made daily. Doctor's notes must ac-
company any medical excuse including tardies
and early dismissals over 30 minutes. Unveri-
fied absences will result in truancies.
Students are allowed 10 excused (illness
with a parent's excuse, death in immediate
family, child’s appearance in court) absences
per the year. Each additional absence from ill-
ness must have a doctor’s note to be cleared.

Bring a Doctor’s Note - If your chid
misses schoal for a visit to the Doctor or Den-
tist, please bring a school excuse note for their
attendance. It does make a difference on a
student’s attendance report. The attendance
code for a Doctor’s visit is “M” which is unlim-
ited and without the doctor's note it is an “A".
All students get 10 health absences “A” for
the year, after that a doctor's note is required.

Leave a Reason - We are asking that you
email you child's absence report to torresO@
scusd.edu as early as possible (before 10a.m.).
Please use “attendance” in the subject line and
include the child’s name, teacher, room number
and the date of illness and/or tardy, and the rea-
son. The reason is very important but does not
need to be detailed; a simple “She/he is sick to-
day” will suffice. You will receive a confirmation
email. Many parents report absences stating
their child will be absent, but do nct state the
“REASON" please remember 0 so.

Did You Know...When your child has
chicken pox, a skin rash, lice or other infectious
health challenges you need to follow up with the
main office when your child returns to campus.
A doctor’s note that the child has been treated
and is okay to be back among our other stu-
dents after a rash or chicken pox is required by
SCUSD health services.

Late to School? Students who are over 30
minutes tardy must be accompanied to the main
office by their parent or guardian to obtain a tar-
dy slip. All tardies over 30 minutes must have an
official doctors note. Three tardies over 30 min-
utes without such documentation will result in a
truancy notice.



Collate and Converse Paper Newsletter March 4!
With our new electronic newsletters we will only be collating paper newsletters on the Monday
in the first fult week of the month. We collate and staple 860 newsletters. if you would like to
help we would love your company and it's worth at least an hour of volunteer time. We begin
between 7:30 and 8 am (no children please).

About the Newsletter
The newsletter is provided by the LdV PTC in conjunction with the LdV School Community
Liaison. Please read it weekly in order to keep up with what is happening in our community.
This is where you can get ideas about where and how to participate. This is also where you can
announce any school related activities by submitting a short article about the event. Please be
sure to include the date, time, and a contact name and number.

Feel like a. Hot Cup of Coffee or Tea when Cafe da Vinci is Closed?
LdV PTC School Climate Committee has donated a KEURIG K Cup coffee maker for the use
of teachers and parents. It is located in the front office for your use. You are welcome to bring
your own pod and cup, or purchase a pod from Diane for only $1. We have several strengths
of coffee, as well as hot chocolate, and flavored coffees. Available for ONLY $1

Questions about your Lifetouch photos?
Call 1-866-955-8342 or go to www.lifetouchnorcal.com

Fund Raising News Contribute without Paying

How Do You Shoparoo? it's so simple even | can do it. Look up Shoparoo on your smart-
phone, download the app, answer some easy questions {you can choose to be anonymous)
then shop! Within 2 weeks of your shopping at stores like Raley's, Target, WalMart, Trader
Joe's, even Berkeley Bowl - take a picture of your receipt through the Shoparco app and
submit it. You can cross out any purchases or credit information you wish. It's that simple.
Shoparoo then uses the information to help retailers market their products. It remains anony-
mous and LdV wins!

Shopping Online for Business or Personal Needs? Go to our website: leonardodavin-
cischool.org (or go to or http://amzn.to/1GOtKX); Click on the Amazon link; Log in to your
Amazon account just like you normaily would; Complete your purchase. It's just that easy and
LdV will earn up to 8% on all of your Amazon.com purchases!
Free E-Waste Pick Up Schedule your FREE pick up by visiting www.eWaste4good.com Fill
in your contact information and within a few days a dispatcher will contact you to schedule an
at home or office pick up date. Your electronics wilt be picked up, recycled and the proceeds
will be donated to LdV. You can also call for pick up at 800-317-3112

ltems that can be picked up, WORKING OR NOT! Televisions, monitors, fax machines, desk-
top copiers, telephones, vacuum cleaners, keyboards, mice, networking equipment, wires
and cords, household phones, medical equipment, video games, computers, calculators, cell
phones, printers, scanners, laptops, power tools, small appliances, stero systems, refrigera-
tors, washers and dryers...and more. All electronics are recycled locally in California.

Clip, Save, and Send In Box Tops for Education Help the LdV PTC raise much needed
funds and points for school-wide programs and events by submitting box tops in a zip-top
plastic bag or envelope with your student's classroom number on it and send it to school.

Boxtops 4 Education can earn money for LdV in three ways: 1. Shop and clip: boxtops are
found on General Mills cereal, Hanes apparel, Ziploc food storage, Avery office supplies, Hefty
bags and more; 2. Shop online: boxtops can be earned shopping online for Lands End, Toys
R Us, and more; 3. Earn Bonus points: by going online to boxtops4education.com

Don’t Forget to Use Your Nugget Scrip Card...Truly the easiest and cheapest fundraiser
at LdV...it costs you nothing to remember to use your NUGGET card (registered to help LdV)
when you shop at Nugget. You get groceries and we get cash, its a win-win!

Thank You for Your Old Car... Action Donation Services will take cars, boats or RVs and turn
them into money for the school and possibly cash and a tax donation for you. Call toll free 866
244-8464 or go to www.actiondonation.org for your no obligation evaluation of your donation.

SCHOOL GENTS is Back! Your Arden Mall Shopping trip can benefit LdV at no cost to you!
It's easy! LAV will earn 5 points for each dollar spent at any Arden Fair store or restaurant. The
top 20 schools will earn from $500 to $3,000.

You can submit by: submitting receipts online by writing VOID on your receipt, visit Marketing-
Guru.com/receipts, click on School Cents and complete the form to upload; or use the enve-
lope provided in LdV front office place in the box at the top of the stairs at Arden Fair (outside
the mall between Macy's and Starbuck’s); OR place your receipt in an envelope in the front
office and leave it in the box in the front office - receipts will not be returned to you.

Receipts must be turned in within 90 days of purchase. No receipts before 8/1/18 will be ac-
cepted. Please contact Tom at thomas@zoohypothesis.com with questions.

It’s Really Never too Late for a Magazine Subscription!
The LdV Magazine sale is never really over (except the prize part). You can order online at
www.gaschoolstore.com and use our school code 2692168 and we wilf still get a percentage
of the sale.

From the SCL

{School Community Liaison)

Badges: Every parent on campus must sign in to
the main office. If you are working anywhere on
campus get a “Volunteer” badge and sign in the
Volunteer book. If you are visiting a classroom,
please sign in the book under Mona Lisa and
wear a "Visitor” badge. Please sign out in the ap-
propriate book before leaving. These precautions
are for the safety of everyone on campus.

Tally Sheets: A February tally sheet is in this
newsletter. Please turn it into your child’s class or
to the Volunteer Office at the end of the month.

Carry Over Hours: Hours from 2017-18 are only
carried over to this year if they were worked AF-
TER May 15, 2018 (and turned in). Thank you to
every parent who worked over their requested
hours last year (most of you). Our program shines
because of you!

TB test results and Sex Offemder Background
check clearances: Must be on file before working
in the classroom. Fingerprinting must be cleared
before driving on or chaperoning fieldtrips.

Feel free to stop by the garage door Mon-Fri 7am-
3:30pm or email me at diane-soule@scusd.edu,
or leave a message at 395-4638.

Fingerprinting Requirements
Yes, you do need to be fingerprinted to go on
a field trip...whether you are driving children or
not...whether you are going by bus or not. The
District requires any adult who is not fingerprinted
to be in sight of a certificated person at all times,
but it is vital that teachers be free to watch their
students, not the grown ups who are there to
help. So fingerprint please!

Driving on a Field Trip?
The district requirements for insurance (when
driving kids on field trips) are as follows: minimum
of liability $50,000/$100.000 and property is min-
imum $25,000.

L4V on the Web & Facebook
The weekly newsletter (without additional flyers)
can be found on the LdV web site: leonardoda-
vincischool.org.

You may also download Tally Sheets in either Word
or Excel. The files can be completed and emailed to
diane-soule@scusd.edu. When you email a tally you
will receive a reply. If you do not receive a reply it
means your email was not received.

Like Us on Facebook and stay up to date on
LaV events! https://www.facebook.com/Leonar-
dodaVincik8

Please Remember the FB page is purely infor-
mational and to support our school and it's culture.
Please "lke” us if you would like news about LdV,
meeting reminders, and event updates.

Science Fair Judges:
We need you to help
judge student projects.
No experience necessary.

Date: Friday, March March 8
from 5:30-8:00 pm Location: LdV Gym
What's happening: you judge projects

and get a free dinner!
Contact Neue Leung
nyangleung@pgmail.com to volunteer




Whole Child Wellnﬁs' ¢

ORIENTATION FOR PARENTS

ADULTS ONLY PREFERRED

ATTHIS MEETlNG,MW!ﬂl:

« Learn more about the Mindfulness program, CHILL Club.

« Discover some of the activities we do with the kids & teens to help
improve Mental Focus, Self Awareness, Peer Relationships and Emotional
Resilience through simple mindful techniques.

« Hear about the benefits of mindfulness for young people.

« Understand the connection between Emotional & Nutritional Wellness.

Jett

j' SACRAMENTO

For more information visit: www.CHILLSacramento.org
or contact: Melissa Hensel, LCSW - Licensed Clinical Social Worker, #23919 | 916.548.1701



LdV SSC: What does School Site Council Have to do with You?

School Site Councils were established by a statewide requirement that all public schools form a volunteer committee
comprised of teachers, parents, and administrators, whose principal duty is to monitor academic progress and prepare
a budget plan that targets investment in areas needing improvement. The LdV S5C is comprised of five parents and

five teachers and administrators, including Principal Davis.

The SSC meets on the first Wednesday of the month in the school library, and parents are always invited to share
their thoughts on spending and performance priorities. The committee will meet next at 4:30 on February 6 to review
and approve revised SSC bylaws, and then consider anticipated budget changes and impact on school

performance. The agenda can be found below.

e

=y

o Sacramento
! City Unificd
%, School District
.\

School Name: Leonardo Da Vinci

Date Posted: January 31, 2019

School Site Council (SSC) Agenda

Meceting Date: February 6,2019

Meceting Location: LdV Library

Starting Time: 4:30 pm

Ending Time: 6:30 pm

PARTICIPANTS: Elected SSC Council Members. All staff, parents and members of the public invited.

item/Time Limit Actions Person Comments/Parent Advice
Requested | Responsible -
1. Call to Order & Introductions (None) Chair ] o ]
(1 minute)
2. Additions/Changes to Agenda Amend as Chair — |
{1 min) needed
3. Read and Approve Minutes Approve Secretary
(3 min)
4. Reports of Officers/Committees Discussion Chair (None anticipated)
5. Public Comment (5 min) (None) Chair i
6. Review Updated LdV SSC Bylaws (45 | Approve Chair
min)
7. Needs Assessment and Goal Discussion Principal
Reflection for 2018-13 School Year (10
min) I
8. Needs Assessment and Goal Discussion Principal
Establishment for 2019-20 (10 min)
9. 2019-20 Budget (10 min) Discussion Principal
10. Data Report: California Dashboard | Discussion Ms. Ballard
{10 min)
11. Goal: Maximizing General SCUSD Discussion Principal
Support and Moving Forward (10 min) ) _
12. Goal: Additional Funding Needs (5 | Discussion Principa!l What do we need to function and
min) what do we need to flourish?
13. Other Funding Sources and Discussion Principal Other funding sources and where
Collaborative Goal Achievement (5 min) SSC, the school site, and PTC may
e divide and conquer to meet goals
14. Grants (5 min) Discussion Principal Seeking ideas and commitments to
generate new funds.
15. Unfinished Business (3 min.) Discussion Principal
16. New Business (2 min.) Discussion Chair/
| Principal

17. Adjournment Approve Chair -

*Under the Open Meeting Law, no action related to public comment may be acted upon at the meeting. Issuex vaised at the
meeting may be scheduled for another SSC meeting, as approved by the council.  Public comment is generally limited to two

minutes per person,

Prepared By: David O'Toole, Chair

ON January 31, 2019
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MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY
18 19 20 21 B breaitast options:
- Turkey Sausage Egg and Cheese Eggstravaganza Listed entrée or General Mills
& QE Breakfast Square | Crispito Croissant with Turkey Bacon Whole Brain Cereal with side
| 57,0 SO TTEITR [PPSR [RTTTT T ere e RN (A e (when available), a variety of
A% AP fresh and d fruit, grah
‘Rotini Pasta & Cheesy Chicken | Whole-Grain e
Mestballs - & Rice Bake ‘| Breaded Chicken
\ H r (featuring Foster Sandwich Lunch ovﬁosw”

s no-antibiotics- | with

Listed entrée or a Sunbutter

Tater Tots Sandwich with a String Cheese
Stick and Whole Grain Goldfish.
g | Al meals:
, S Ky : Unlimited Salad Bar full of
- Cris it - W7 " Sausage Jimmy Dean locally-sourced fruits and
i u._.r.. AW M A

% _.4 ﬁ*ﬁ;ﬂﬁﬂﬂ Pork Breakfast . vegetables;
5, - | Bites Fat-free or low-fat milk or

T

g SANDWIC .
| _.\ - _“@r»g@lagzﬂﬂ R R L PDOHDmQ
- Wedae . | Turkey Teriyaki Chicken

ed with

Gravy, Hawaiian Brown
Rice

dP

B

A T

__,M HAVE YOUR STUDENTS TRIED OUR NO-ANTIBIOTIC-EVER CHICKEN ENTREE YET?
2 @29 (heesy Chicken & Rice Bake G>\9

featuring Foster Farms never-antibiotic-ever chicken: 100% all natural, minimally
processed, with no artificial ingredients! Give it a try the next time its on the menu!

g —e—

Nutrition Services is on a mission to continually
improve the quality, taste and presentation of
our school meals, and we need your help.

{

e -We have 3-hour lunch positions available now! .
To apply, go to www.scusd.edu/employment 7,
or call Rebecca at 916-277-6202.

Uzcn Services
16-277-6716 - 2

This institution is an equal ovvoEBwQ :
provider. Menus subject to change. “\ ..{
&
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Leonardo da Vinci School eK-8, 4701 Joaquin Way, Sacramento, CA 95822. Phone $95-4635 Fax 277-6806

 FEBRUARY 2019 Parent Participation Tally Sheet

S| M| T|W|T]|FI S | All hours on and off campus must be recorded on this tally.
T3 _ _ .

3456789 FEBRUARY HOURS
101111211314 15| 16 All parent hours are appreciated by May 15, 2019
17181920 (21|22 |23 -
24[25) 9] 27 (28 PLEASE PRINT
Student name(s) Room # Parent name

Daytime phone

Prior total

Total to date

DATE ACTIVITY TIME IN*| TIME OUT*| TOTAL

HOURS FOR FEBRUARY

For off-campus work only: AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE

If you are claiming off-campus hours, you need an authorized signature. Whoever assigned you the off-campus work
(teacher, committee chair, etc.) needs to sign here OR on a Verification Form which must be attached to the

corresponding Tally Sheet.
Keep a copy of your Tally Sheets at home for your own reference.

* If hours are worked in small increments, times in and out are not necessary.




